Accomack County Board of Elections
February 28, 2024
Parks and Recreation Conference Room

Present Board Members Ms. Elizabeth Bell, Ms. Martha Sutherland, and Dr. Roger Omwake Guests: Ms.
Debra Olsen and Mr. Claude Taylor

Chair Bell called the meeting to order at 2PM. Ms. Bell welcomed our guests. She also thanked the
officers of election who have completed their training and voiced her concern for a secure election. Dr.
Omwake read the minutes of the January meeting. Ms. Sutherland moved to approve as corrected. 2™
Ms. Bell and passed by unanimous voice vote. Dr. Omwake read Ms. Shrieves report to the Board. Her
greatest concern was USPS issues slowing the return of absentee ballots. A discussion of the budget was
deferred to the next meeting. Dr. Omwake needs actual invoices to analyze where we are at. The LESS
security discussion will be held at our next meeting with County IT and the County Administrator in
attendance. The security discussion will occur in closed session. There were no comments from the
public. The next meeting was set for March 12, 2024 2PM pending the availability of the administrator
and IT. Ms. Sutherland moved to adjourn. 2™ Ms. Bell and passed by unanimous voice vote. Chair Bell
adjourned the meeting at 2:30PM.

Respectfully submitted
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